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PFCC Standing Committee Proposed Roster –Public Comments 

Name of Commenter: 

David Gifford 
Senior Vice President 
Quality and Regularity 

Affairs 

Organization Affiliated: 

American Health Care 

Association 

Comment:  The American Health Care Association (AHCA) and National 
Center for Assisted Living (NCAL) is the nation’s leading long term care 
organization representing more than 12,000 non-profit and proprietary 
nursing centers, assisted living, developmentally disabled, and sub-acute 
care providers. Our members deliver the professional, compassionate, 
quality long term and post-acute care that more than 1.5 million of 
America’s seniors and persons with disabilities rely on each day.   
AHCA is pleased to have the opportunity to comment on the proposed 
roster for Person and Family Centered Care Phase 3. In reviewing the 
roster, we have identified a gap in the experience of proposed committee 
members in the long term care sector. As measures specific to this sector 
have been submitted for review during this phase, we encourage NQF to 
seek out individuals with expertise in this sector and add them to the 
roster.  

Comment Received: 4/15/16 

Response: Thank you for your comment on the PFCC roster.  The 
Committee has multiple members with post-acute care setting experience, 
including nursing home expertise.  Given the wide range of care settings 
that are covered in the PFCC project, we are unable to seat a representative 
from every care setting.  NQF has carefully reviewed both the measures in 
this phase and the Committee members and believes we have the right 
expertise to review post-acute care measures.  

Response Sent: 4/22/16 

Name of Commenter: 

Lauren Agoratus 

Organization Affiliated: 

Family Voices NJ 

Comment:  The roster looks very impressive.  I was particularly pleased to 
see the inclusion of a representative from Partners for Patients.  The only 
other suggestion would be perhaps to include a representative from the 
Patient-Centered Primary Care Collaborative.  I do not have a specific 
nomination, just know of their good work. 

Comment Received: 4/15/16 

Response: Thank you for your comment on the PFCC roster.  Unfortunately, 
due to space limitations on the Committee, we are unable to seat someone 
from every organization that we would like to, but we do have Committee 
members with both primary care and patient-centeredness expertise.   

Response Sent: 4/22/16 


